
 

RAUDTEE KULTUURISELTS • Estonian Railway Culture Society   Toompuistee 35, 15073 TALLINN, ESTONIA 

phone +372 615 8576 e-mail: segakoor@evr.ee 

In Tallinn, 30th January 2015 

Addressed to:  

All choirs registered to Tallinn festival 

 

XV International FISAIC Choir Festival: 

FINAL INVITATION 

 

Dear Friends, 

The Estonian Railway Culture Society (Estonian national union) is currently organising the next 

15th International FISAIC Choir Festival in Tallinn, from 16th to 19th June 2016. We appreciate 

provisional registration from the unions: Austria, Germany, Belgium, Poland, Switzerland, 

Finland, Luxembourg, Norway and Hungary. We hope that France will join others very soon. 

Please find attached the updated information about forthcoming festival together with the final 

registration form. 

In ANNEX 1 please find enclosed the updated provisional program and other information on 

forthcoming festival. If you have any further questions please send E-mail to: segakoor@evr.ee; 

or please call:  

a) Mrs Lilly Ammon, President of Estonian union and Main Organiser of the festival:               

 +372-5115601 (EN); or  

b) Mr Aivar Leštšinski, Chief Conductor of local choir and Art Director of the Festival: 

 +372-56479989 (EN, DE).  

In ANNEX 2 please find enclosed the final registration form. Please return it by E-mail to 

segakoor@evr.ee by 30th June 2015, at the latest. For the festival booklet, please send us 

introduction of your choir in all three languages (DE-FR-EN) and a photo (required format: A6 - 

150x100 mm, max 1770x1181 px, 300 dpi). 

Fee per participant: 

• in double room: 316 EUR 

• in single room: 406 EUR 

 



The fee includes accommodation and buffet catering (3 times per day) from the evening of 16 

June until the morning of 19 June, city excursion and festival materials for singers. Bus transport 

between the airport and hotel, if needed, will cost 100 eur/ per bus and will be invoiced after the 

festival. 

Based on your data we will send you an invoice, from which 50% is payable by 31st January 2016 

and the rest amount by 31st May 2016. 

In ANNEX 3 please find enclosed the participation form that we ask you to fill up and return us 

by E-mail to: segakoor@evr.ee by 31st March 2016 at the latest. 

Thank you for participating! We assure you our best intentions making the festival well succeed! 

Welcome!  

 

Sincerely Yours, 

Lilly Ammon 

President of Estonian Railway Culture Society 


